
 
Sent: 29/11/2016 9:25:58 AM 
Subject: Draft Planning Proposal (Rezoning) for 2 Macpherson St Warriewood  Good Morning,  I am 100% AGAINST any further dwellings in the Macpherson St/Forest Rd Warriewood area.  I drove through there this morning and I could not believe how long it took to get from Warriewood Square via Garden St to Mona Vale Rd, there is way too much traffic congestion now let alone cramming more dwellings in that area and creating a bigger bottleneck.  You need to look at the roads and do something about them before you plan on bringing more cars to the area.  Regards, Michelle Oxford ph: 0414 900 181   


